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Advocacy to Support Local Government Act Legislative Reform Initiative

The Governance Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:
That the Board Chair write a letter of support for the Local Government Act Legislative Reform
Initiative addressed to Minister Kang, with copies to UBCM President Mandewo and Chair Craig of
the Regional District of Nanaimo.
(NWA)
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